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July 9, 2012

The Honorable Allison M. Macfarlane, Chair
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C.
20555-0001

Dear Chairman Macfarlane:

On behalf of the Organization of Agreement States (OAS), I would like to congratulate you on your
recent appointment as Chairman of the US Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC). The OAS is a
nonprofit, voluntary, scientific and professional organization representing the 37 States who have
entered into an Agreement with the NRC to regulate radioactive material under section 274b of the
Atomic Energy Act. Currently, the member OAS States regulate approximately 88% of all the
radioactive material use in the United States.

The OAS has worked collaboratively with the Commission and its staff on regulatory issues associated
with our respective programs for many decadest We have been pleased and honored to work as co-
regulators on NRC working groups as we strive to make the use of byproduct radioactive material as
safe as possible for occupationally exposed workers and the public. We look forward to working with
you and your staff, as we all strive for excellence in the safe use and security of radioactive materials in
the United States. Furthermore, the OAS would like to extend an invitation for you to attend our annual
meeting anytime you wish. Our next meeting will be held in Milwaukee, WI from August 27-30, 2012.
Additional details about our annual meetings and our organization can be found on our website at
www.agreementstates.org.

In closing, congratulations on your appointment and we look forward to working with you during your
term as Chair of the US NRC.

Sincerely,

Cheryl K Rogers, OAS Chair
Dept. of Health Services, RPS, Room B 157
1 W. Wilson
Madison, WI 53702
Phone: 608-266-8135
Fax: 608-267-3695
Email: cheryl.rogers dhs.wisconsin.gov

Alabama, Arizona, Arkansas, California, Colorado, Florida, Georgia, Illinois, Iowa, Kansas, Kentucky,
Louisiana, Maine, Maryland, Massachusetts, Minnesota, Mississippi, Nebraska, Nevada, New Hampshire,

New Jersey, New Mexico, New York, North Carolina, North Dakota, Ohio, Oklahoma, Oregon, Pennsylvania,
Rhode Island, South Carolina, Tennessee, Texas, Utah, Virginia, Washington, Wisconsin
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